

27 February 2023

DLI: 019244321962

Mr. Passi, Krishna 4932, Ghas Mandi Chowk, Verowal Road, Jandiala Guru, Amritsar, Punjab, India 143115 DOB: November 24, 2004

Dear Passi, Krishna:

l am pleased to inform you that you have been accepted as a full-time student in our Two-Year Associate of Arts Degree Program at Coquitlam College for the Fall 2023 (September 06 - December 13) student intake. Your student number is **02235159.**

Classes for the Fall 2023 Semester commence on September 06, with orientation for new students September 05. Late registration for the Fall Semester ends September 12.

The required tuition deposit towards the first two semesters (8 months) in the amount of C\$13,920.00 has not been paid and is due and payable upon receipt of this Personal Letter of Acceptance.

This letter is NOT for the purpose of a Study Permit Application or Extension.

Please note Medical Insurance is mandatory and must be prepaid or paid upon registration. For your convenience it can be obtained at the College for \$188.00 for the Fall Semester.

The Homestay application fee is \$200.00, custodian declaration fee is \$75 (only applicable for under 19) and the airport pick-up fee is \$80.00 (if required). Students who participate in the College's Homestay Program and require airport reception must provide the College with their flight arrival details at least ten days prior to arrival.

You are strongly urged to plan your arrival in Vancouver to allow for a short period of adjustment prior to beginning the registration process at the College. Most students require a few days in which to acclimatize themselves to their surroundings and to make personal arrangements such as banking, transportation, etc. Upon arrival, you are requested to contact the College on the next business day (Monday-Friday, 8:30am-1:00pm) to arrange to select your course of study.

I wish you success in your studies at Coquitlam College and look forward to meeting you in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Jennie Park Office of the Registrar

E-mail: admissions@coquitlamcollege.com